
April 12, 2015 

Sirlena Thomas 
Human Resource Clerk & District FOIA Officer 

Dear Ms. Sirlena Thomas 

This letter is to notify you that as of June 30, 2016 I will be retiring from School District 152 as a 

Food Service employee. 

I have enjoyed working in food service for the past 31 years, and I'm ready to move on to the 

next phase in my life. 

Please contact me if I can make the transition process proceed more smoothly. 

Yours respecfful1L0  

Cheryl Rias 
87 E 148 St. 
Harvey it 60426 
708 596-3552 
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